(hj”mu¢um NA & MICHIGAN ELECTRIC COMPANY

DONALD C. COOK NUCLEAR PLANT
P.O. Box 4568, Bridgmas«, Michizan 49106
(616) 465-5001

December 2, 1982

Mr. J.G. Keppler, Regional Administrator
United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Region III

799 Roosevelt Road

Glen Ellyn, IL 60137

Operating License: DPR-74

Docket No. 50-316
Dear Mr. Keppler:

This letter is to confirm our telephone call made to Mr.
E.R. Swanson, NRC Region III Resident Inspector, at 1500
hours on December 1 1982, in accordance with Unit 2 Tech-
nical Specification 6.9.1.8 to inform him of the following
event.

On December 1, 1982, the Unit 2 West Centrifugal Charging
Pump (CCP) was rendered inoperable following a modification
performed on the East and West Centrifugal Charging Pump's
common mini-flow line. Unit 2 was in Mode 5 at the time and
the West Centrifugal Charging Pump was the operable charging
pump pursuant to Technical Specification 3.1,2.3.

The scheduled work was to affect only the East Centrifugal
Charging Pump and the mini-flow line of the West Centrifugal
Charging Pump. The cut was to be made downstream of valve
CS-298W which was the isolation point for the West Centri-
fugal Charging Pump. The actual cut, however, was made
upstream of valve CS-298W which is a pressurized portion of
the West Centrifugal Charging Pump outlet piping. This
rendered the West Centrifugal Chacrging Pump inoperable and
placed the Plant into Action Statement A of Technical Spe-
cification 3.1.2.3.

Our investigation into this matter is in progress and a
followup report will be submitted by December 15, 1982,

Sincerely,
P

W /
W.G. Smith, ;}$
Plant Manager
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